
Safety Meeting Minutes 
June 12, 2019 

 
The following individuals attended the June 12, 2019 meeting:  
Darryl Betts, Dan Borrelli, Tony Colemire, Sheri Moyer, Dee Reitzi, Cliff Smith and Heidi 
Zula 
Members absent: William Meiser, Dion Mumma, Jodi Neuschwander and Mike Ralph. 
 
 
Dee Reitzi opened the meeting at 9:345 a.m. 
 
Dee asked for a motion to approve the May 8, 2019 safety meeting minutes.  Minutes 
were approved unanimously. 
 
Dee reminded the committee that this was Darryl’s last meeting and that a replacement 
has yet to be determined. 
 
Dee shared that all schools completed their required intruder, severe weather and fire 
drills for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
We received safety committee recertification for all members.  Tony, Mike Ralph, Jodi 
Neuschwander and Michelle Geppert did it individually. 
 
Tony Colemire is coordinating kitchen equipment PM schedule with K & D.  They will 
begin work the week of June 17 thru June 28, 2019. 
 
Roof work is being done at Reid this summer. Dee is working work Heidi and Tina to 
make sure all paperwork and clearances are completed.  No access will be made 
through the building however they should still have their badges on them at all times. 
 
Sheri Moyer noted that she has signed up for CPR class on July 23 and will be re-
certified.    
 
Heidi Zula shared that there were no reported workman’s Compensation Claims.  ☺  
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 10; location to be determined.  
 
Meeting ended at 9:51 
 
 
 
 
 


